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D: 702.792.7050

November 29, 2023 

VIA EMAIL 
plowenstein@lasvegasnevada.gov 

Mr. Peter Lowenstein 
City of Las Vegas Planning Dept. 
495 S. Main Street 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 

Re: Request for Hold   
Sahara/Rancho 
GPA-23-443 and 23-0074-SDR1 

Dear Peter: 

Please be advised that this office represents the Applicant with respect to 23-0074-
SDR1.  We respectfully request that this application be held for 30 days from the presently 
scheduled City of Las Vegas Planning Commission hearing of December 12, 2023 until the 
January 9, 2024 hearing.  In addition, we are asking that the City of Las Vegas also hold GPA-
23-443 until January 9, 2024.

Thank you for your consideration and please do not hesitate to call if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

KAEMPFER CROWELL  

Jennifer Lazovich 

JJL/mlt 

cc: Seth Floyd (via email) 














